

SSLCOM actions from 13 December meeting

Item number on minutes	Issue noted	Action	Person responsible
2	Item carried over from previous meeting	TC to send information to DJA on what is needed in the student wiki.	TC
2	SSIT students would be interested in doing Computer Security and Forensics.	RHC to ask TeachCom by email if SSIT students would potentially be able to take Computer Security and Forensics as an optional module in semester 2	RHC
3.1.1 COM1001	Ambiguity due to wording of slides and assignments. Language barriers when dealing with clients	AJHS to raise issue with MAG	AJHS
3.1.1 ITMB	Concern over amount of group work in MGT and INF	KMR to find out who the SSLCOM chairs are in the School of Management and the School of Information. AJHS to feed back concerns to the School of Management and School of Information.	KMR and AJHS
3.2.1 COM2001	Students would like assignment marks back before the next assignment is due	AJHS to feed back comments to the lecturer (Phil Green)	AJHS
3.2.2	Issues with plug sockets in the IC	HM to feed this to someone in the IC	HM
3.2.3	Confusion over opening times of the Lewin Computer Room	GAW to check the information given to the porters.	GAW
3.2.4 COM2001	Students would like assignment briefs to be clearer	AJHS to feed comments back to lecturer (Phil Green).	AJHS
3.2.4 COM2003	Praise from students for the module. Suggested smaller tutorial groups may be better	AJHS to feed back to lecturer (James Marshall). It was also noted that this is the first time the lecturer has taught undergraduate students	AJHS
3.2.4 COM2004	Students find lectures helpful during lab classes	AJHS to feed comment back to lecturers.	AJHS
3.3.1	More clarification is needed on the students comments	Choi Wa Yee to confirm which module her report is referring to so it can be discussed at the next meeting	CWY